
Bodwell, E. V. May 7, 1902 

Telegram. In code & translation. 

Bodwell to L. W. Hill. 

The Premier has approached Bodwell "to . . 
ask if we could renew our application." 
Thinks the Government would be compelled to 
accept his offer if he could quote $4,000 
a mile cash bonus and agreement to construct 
the whole line [Coast-Kootenay Road]. Would 
have made the proposition except for Hill's 
suggestion as to the 'ifficulty of Hope 



Mountain Division. ' ks to be advised 
quickly. 
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